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August 17, 2022

FORESTER ANASTACIO A. SANTOS, MPA
CENRO Office - Sablayan 
DENR, Barangay Sto. Nino 
Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro

In re: Letter dated 2 August 2022 requesting the 
undersigned to ceased ali operations from our 
private plantation.

SIR;

Magandang araw po!

This Is to Inform your good office that I have received your letter dated 
2 August 2022 last August 16, requesting me to stop cutting, harvesting 
gmelina trees under our CTPO # DENR-PENRO-2015-003 located at 

Sitio Sahing, Barangay Alacaac, Sta. Cruz, Occidental Mindoro and 
CTPO # DENR-PENRO-MBO-# 24 and #25 located at Sitio Oyas, 
Barangay Talabaan, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro for the reason 
of the need to conduct re-inventory of our trees again inside the 
aforesaid properties.

This is also to inform your office that last 9 March 2022,1 have already 
requested an inspection and inventory of our gmelina and mahogany 
plantation to avoid unnecessary delays of our shipment which will 
cause unrecoverable business losses. In the said request, I have 
caused the attachment of all the cutting permits issued to me by the 
Regional Office (DENR), copies of the land titles comprising of 107.91 
hectares of our Tree Farm, Secretary’s Certificate, Board of Director’s 
Resolution with respect to the cutting and harvesting our planted








